TOWN OF NORTHBOROUGH BoARD OF HEALTH

Town Hall Offices « 63 Main Street « Northborough, MA 01532 « 508-393-5009 « 508-393-3130 Fax

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Dilip Jain, Glenn French, Tina Hill and Swati Sane
Town: Casey Mellin - Health Agent, Katie Holt- Administrative Assistant to Health
Department

The Board of Health met on Tuesday, July 10, 2018 in the Selectman’s Meeting Room
of the Northborough Town Offices. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 by Glenn
French.

6:00 PM Withdrawal letter from Tradebe

Glenn French read the following withdrawal letter from Tradebe regarding their
proposed transfer facility at 345 West Main Street. Mr. French made the motion to
accept this withdrawal request, seconded by Dilip Jain, all in favor.

=

TRADEBE

July 9, 2018

Mr. John Codeme

City Administrator

Town of Morthborough
63 Main Street
Morthborough, Ma 01532

Re: Withdrawal of Site Assignment Modification Request, Without Prejudice
Dear Mr. Codeme

This comespondence serves to confirm that in response to several of the comments and
concemns raised by the public, Tradebe Treatment and Recyeling of Northborough, LLC
(“Tradebe") has decided to resvaluate the proposed operations. Therefore, Tradebe is hereby
withdrawing its current request for a modification to the existing Site Assignment granted to
Zecco, Inc., without prejudice as to any future modification requests. As we discussed, Tradebe
plans to continue its operations in accordance with the existing site assignment and shall
reevaluate business opportunities for the modified permit.

Best regards,

Sarah Kowalczyk
General Counsel & VP of Risk Management

Email: boh@town.northborough.ma.us e Website: www.town.northborough.ma.us



Establish future meeting date

The next Board of Health meeting was tentatively scheduled for August 14, 2018.

Motion to adjourn at 6:02 PM by Glenn French, seconded by Dilip Jain, all in favor.

Respectfully Submitted,

Katie Holt

Email: boh@town.northborough.ma.us e Website: www.town.northborough.ma.us



